
 

 

 

 

 

 

303 W. Main St., Kenedy, Texas 78119                                   Phone (830) 583-2230 / Fax (830) 583-2063 

        

Notice 
 

 

 
Date: 1/28/2022 
 
 
To: Residents of Bluebonnet Street 
From: Public Works Water Department 
 
 
Re: Service Interruption 
 
 
The City of Kenedy is making a necessary tie in on a main water line. To do this, it will be necessary to 
turn off the water to your service area for approximately 4 hours starting at 9:00 am today 1/28/2022. 
When the tie in is finished we will open the water line back up and flush the air out of the line. It is 
possible that some air will still be trapped in your service line. This will go away with a little flushing.  
 
We thank you for your support and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
Gary Paredez  
830-583-3217 Extension 3 
Public Works Director 
City of Kenedy 
 
 

 
 


